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Comments: I strongly suggest that the USFS step away from this undertaking. If the will is to move ahead with

this assessment, then it is imperative that an EIS is issued to fully weigh the significant environmental impact. 

 

But it is critical that the USFS hold true to its first responsibility to protect the wild character of the Mount

Timpanogos Wilderness. And as you recognize in your own wilderness policy that such a structure is not needed

for visitor use, that you indeed allow visitors to engage fully with the true wilderness. Allow this space to be and to

return to being wild. 

 

Invasive use of motorized equipment is simply not required in a case like this. Asserting it does requires the

consulting of USFS employees who have much experience to the contrary.

 

Respect and guard this incredible space. Thank you.


